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Please note that the 5th grade
newsletter will be sent out on
Mondays from now on.

The end of the Quarter is next
week! There will be no school next
Thursday or Friday, November 1st
& 2nd.

Are You Smarte

ThanA 5“' Grader?

Social Studies
October 29, 2018

The spelling test is Monday. The words
are ceremonies, empire, indigenous,
Iroquois, & lodge. Please have your
children study the spelling words as well
as their vocabulary words (in their
notebooks) for at least 5 minutes a night.
The chapter test is on Tuesday and
Wednesday. A crossword puzzle will be
sent home today for homework. It is due



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xSw6_Cd6CC0VXDubRaQdwoIinkFY4KXfa74FWwtd4iSi8ijYrb5F8swmsfLdTcgMqq9FlQ_OJ86VlbvlKutvlJdsh351fH15dI4EaBOR_DrK_z7rgLL97kEAcERKkOicVLN08Hbhj6A9yEWBt5mJoVRw9LGpk1ALOzMladqw81k61Zn7B1albc9JQf9VfpD3&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xSw6_Cd6CC0VXDubRaQdwoIinkFY4KXfa74FWwtd4iSi8ijYrb5F8jtpwkGb9jFqk2Ut_PnV5pXfe_WC8vBn5ullUR3Qqtzt0immYxnJHqS4odNMp6d9FS_oQ28ifyXGqnq2OnFdU-iE7fAD0XH9hMdunvFtGQAZS1I0fxgLAlB55y0hvDR3ww==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001xSw6_Cd6CC0VXDubRaQdwoIinkFY4KXfa74FWwtd4iSi8ijYrb5F8kB72QUnBL-6ax2HBHheF09ZsSkVb1H49MJgfcpE9_NUI5sIVExdCVntF14gX_dKCowcN4ZIS9-qPuDAzg0TyV9bYa5PHUPqFaGocFADegsqcX8Ck1ZWBnACz3wBhJnRpLO9G3SOm6hJ&c=&ch=

on Tuesday.
This has been an amazing first quarter,
and we cannot wait to see what the next
one brings!

Here's to a great week!
-Ms.Doyle and Ms.Murphy

Language Arts
10/29/18

I can't believe the first quarter is coming fo a
close already! This week we are finishing final
tales projects. The creativity is truly amazing, it
is so fun to see the different ways the children
are expressing their learning.

Next quarter we are starting the book Locomotion.
Itis all written in verse so it is a wonderful time
to tie in poetry. Our culminating activity will be
individual poetry books.

As always, free free to contact me with any
questions.

Your children continue to amaze me every day-
Mrs.A

Science
10/29/18

Tt may be a short student week, but it is an active
week just the same. We will be concluding our
plant tolerance experiments, continuing our
mealworm observations, and infroducing our
aquarium environments. Yes, we have guppies and
gold fish. We will be seeing what is necessary to
make a healthy ecosystem in which the fish can
thrive.

On a side note, to celebrate the completion of the
first quarter of the 2018/19 academic year,
students may participate in a dress up day on
Wednesday. They may dress comfy in pajamas or
they may dress fancy. This celebration is not
meant fo include Halloween costumes. Me, I am
planning on a comfy day.

Enjoy,
Ms. Greger




Mathematics
10/29/18

This week we will conclude how to find
the area of parallelograms, triangles, and
trapezoids. Students needed a few more
days on theses topics to better
understand them so the quiz got moved
to this Wednesday. The quiz will be go
on quarter 2 grade.

Students have done several hands

on activities i this unit including using
geoboards/rubber bands to find the area
of shapes and cutting out, rearranging
and glueing shapes to discover why the
equations work.

Starting quarter 2, we will have new seats
and move into finding the volume and
surface area of rectangular prisms.

Click Here for the class website
Cheers,
Mrs. Rausch
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